Cumbria & the Borders Solway Jaguar Region

As part of the excellent Whitby Weekend, eighteen Solway members descended on Geoff and Sheila Mansfield's home to view their fine collection of cars. 
Geoff's driveway devoured eight of our nine cars with ease, while the rear of the house revealed two large garage/workshops with a lot more hard standing area revealing Geoff and Sheila's magnificent collection including their daily driver XF Sportbrake, a Mark V, Mark 2, Series 2 XJ6L, 2+2 E-Type, C Type, and a Kougar. Plus a Triumph TR2, TR4a and a Rolls Royce!

Blessed by perfect weather the cars looked stunning in the sunlight giving us ample time to have a really good look around and dream about the one we would like to take home, or the one we would like to take on a track day.

Sheila had prepared a magnificent spread of homemade cakes and with help from Jim Scott and Brenda from the North East Jaguar Club, we were served copious supplies of tea's and coffee. The hardest task of the day was trying to get everyone to leave the cars and come inside for tea. Thank you Geoff and Sheila for your wonderful hospitality.

Other notable events included three brave souls who journeyed north of the border to attend the Scottish Jaguar Day at Doune, Distington Rally with a fine selection of eleven cars ranging from an XK150 right up to the current F Type and Holker Hall, with six Solway members 
September club night, we have Paul Gilligan as our guest speaker giving us his views on "Inside the Motor Industry" and Callum Mckechnie will be giving us a talk on the JLR Classic facility on our October night, and finally, this year's Christmas lunch will be held at the Roundthorn on the 15th December. 

*********************************************************************************************
NOTE TO REGIONAL NEWS EDITOR......
I have attached two photos - Please choose the one you think is the best
Caption as follows.........
Solway members viewing Geoff & Sheila Mansfield's car collection

